
Bristol Medical Sciences Teaching 2012:  Innovations in Medical Education 

Medical Science open evening at UoB    28.2.2012  7.00-9.30pm 

Kingsdown Conference Centre, Southwell Street, Bristol, BS2 8EJ  

Registration and refreshments available from 6.30pm  

Open to all GP Teachers. Please book your place by 14th February 2012 at 
http://www.supersaas.co.uk/schedule/Delegatelistcreator/Medical_Sciences_Teaching_2012  

Please note, you need to register with the site before you can make a reservation. 
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For new and experienced Year 4 GP teachers 

We have four hospital and University colleagues 
to share their teaching expertise with you  

Domestic violence, lumps and bumps and 

lower limb assessment 

You will also hear about the new academic 

mentor scheme for medical students and 
the new clinical skills logbook 

Don't miss it! 
To book email  phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

Helping students with SSCs 

Students in Year 3 and Year 4 have a four or three week block in July, for a Student Selected Compo-
nent. This is one of the few opportunities for them to pursue a topic of particular personal interest. 
Around this time of year, you may find that students ask you to do a project in your practice, such as an 
audit, which can be of benefit to both them and the practice.   

We very much encourage GPs to take on this role. Payment is available. It is important that you let us 
know as soon as you agree to supervise as we have a limited budget. Further details are on the Primary 
Care website at: 

http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/teachingundergraduate/ssc/   

 

Some of you who have supervised SSCs before, may have recently received an email from the Central 
Medical School Teaching Office inviting you to supervise again. However if you do agree to be a SSC 
supervisor, it is VITAL that you let us know in the Primary Care Teaching Office as soon as possible. 
This is firstly so we can arrange double marking of their project, and secondly to make sure we have the 
funds to pay you.  

David Memel 

 Year 4 GP Teacher Workshop  

Tuesday 28th Feb., Engineers’ Hse, Clifton, Bristol  

GP workshop questionnaire 
A big thank you to all of you who com-
pleted the questionnaire. 

We had replies from all 7 academies 

64 replies — 32 ♂, 32 ♀ 

72% partners 

69% qualified ≥ 16 years 

36% work ≥ 8 sessions 

72% in a training practice 

25% trainers 

78% at a workshop in last 2 years 

More results to follow in February. 
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